
 
3 December 2024 
 

Re: Year 8-10 Welcome Day; Monday 9 December  
  
Dear Families 
 
On Monday 9 December, our current Year 8-9 students will have a modified timetable for the day. 
 
We would like to invite students who will be commencing in Year 8-10 at Caritas College in 2025 to attend part of 
or full day.  This is an optional for families who would like this opportunity, prior to commencing in 2025. 
 
If you are interested in attending, please click here to complete the RSVP  by Friday 6 December.    
 
What to wear 

❑ Students can wear their current school uniform or appropriate casual clothes and footwear. 
   

What to bring: 
❑ Recess / water bottle         ❑  Hat              ❑  Lunch  
❑ Health Care Plan (if applicable, ie Asthma Action Plan, Anaphylaxis Action Plan). If your young person 

requires medication, please bring to the front office and this will be stored in our Treatment Room. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the day, please feel welcome to contact myself on 86489700 or 
alanah.rowe@cc.catholic.edu.au.   
 
We look forward to welcoming your young person to Caritas College. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Alanah Rowe 
Assistant Principal – Learning & Wellbeing 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6o0y63EqsEuckLgPef0JYfczbEEJT-dHpvSPiVrG7-lUODZJR1hHNFgwNEdFVUE3WVE2UDNMQU00OS4u
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